
November 2023 Newsletter

President 's Corner Happy fall everyone! This is my absolute favorite season for quilting. 
The weather is finally cooling off, it?s crush season and the drive up 
valley is fragrant, colorful, and awe-inspiring. Do you use the weather 
or seasons to inspire your quilting art? I know I do. It?s very pleasing to 
look outside and see the vibrant autumnal colors and translate them 
into a quilted art piece.

I wanted to take a moment to thank each of you for your participation 
in this guild. We are preserving a style of art that has been woven into 
our history since humanity learned to sew. It is these quilts, these gifts, 
these talents that will live on in perpetuity, and you, yes you are one of 
the few keeping this classic art alive.

Coming up we have fabric designer Laura Lee Fritz, as guest speaker. 
Laura Lee is an expert quilter and fabric wizard. She has many tips and 
tricks on her website dealing with a multitude of fabric conundrums 
and solutions for the trickiest of patterns.

It is also time to start thinking up how you?ll decorate your table for our 
Holiday party in December, the most creative will win a prize. I look 

forward to seeing what you all can come up with! Dani

Happy Birthday to All of the 
November Birthday Babies!







Thank you again to Jamie Taylor Press for all of your hard 
work you did making the Fair the success that it was.

-Rosie
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